
 
 

 

Date: July 01, 2020                              

From: Director, Korea Women Visual Designers' Association 

Subject: KWVD Moved Its International Invitational Exhibition 2020 Online 

 

To whom it may concern 

I regret to inform you that KWVD modified the International Invitational Exhibition 2020 into the 

online exhibition amid the COIVD-19 outbreak. Korean government has decided to extend shut down 

of major public facilities, including KEPCO Art Center, in Seoul Metropolitan area because new 

COVID-19 cases as a cluster infection are rapidly increasing in these areas. Still, the exhibition will 

be held from July 11 to 17 at KWVD’s website, http://www.kwvd.or.kr. 

 

I appreciate your consideration in advance and hope you stay healthy and safe. 

 

For more information please contact kwvd@hanmail.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nam, Ho Jung  

Director,  

Korea Women Visual Designers' Association 

#4, 314 dong, Korea Design Center,  
322 Yangyunrok, Bundang-gu, Seongnam  
Korea 13496 
http://www.kwvd.or.kr 


